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Announcement of

Result of the interview for Visiting Lecturer (4 Months)

After conducting interviews with the candidates on April 24, 2025, for the Visiting
Lecturer positions (four-month contract), the committee is pleased to announce a list of the

successful candidate as follow:

(1) Mr. Kee Yong Chong

The successful candidates must submit a letter of acceptance to the president of

the Princess Galyani Vadhana Institute of Music by sending an e-mail to Ms. Nittaya Sritanon at

Nittavas@pgovim.ac.th by 5:00 pam. of May 8, 2025 (GMT+7).

Announced on May 6 , 2025

A

(Assistant Professor Anothai Nitibhon, Ph.D.)
Acting President

Princess Galyani Vadhana Institute of Music



